October 4, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2024!

The final year of High School has begun and the excitement of the upcoming Dinner Dance Boat
Cruise is running throughout the school! Preparations for the event are well on their way and we
look forward to kicking off Grade 12 with a party!!

The weeks fly by and we realize it can be difficult to keep track and join everything that comes
our way. For this reason, we are sending out a bit of encouragement your way. We encourage
your child to participate in all of the excitement the year has to offer and we encourage you to
participate in all the activities that your schedule allows.

You are welcome to join all of our Dry Grad meetings held at the school (watch the app or
Facebook book group for upcoming dates). We will be running a number of fundraisers
throughout the year to help cover the costs of the year end Dry Grad Party and we are always
looking for an extra pair of hands to spread the workload, making it easier for everyone to
participate.

We also realize that time is valuable and sometimes it is easier to donate funds. If you feel you'd
like to help but time is tight, we encourage you to think about donating funds, services, or goods.
All monetary donations will go directly toward paying for the Dry Grad venue, swag bags, as well
as all necessary costs associated with Dry Grad. Cheques can be made out to the “Clayton
Heights Secondary Dry Grad” and can be dropped off at the office in an enveloped clearly
marked “Dry Grad”. Any goods and services donated would be used at our Silent Auction or as a
raffle prize to help generate funds. Please contact us directly for pick up/drop off directions for
goods you’d like to donate.

We look forward to a fun filled year encouraging you to reach out to us with any offers of help or
questions you might have for us.

Sincerely,

Dry Grad Parent Committee 2024
chsdrygradparents2024@gmail.com



